GLENBROOK
HIGH SCHOOLS

To: Dr. Charles Johns
Board of Education

From: Dr. R.J. Gravel
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019

Re: Public Hearing: Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2019-20

Background
Each year the Business Services department is charged with the task of developing a budget in tentative

form, to be presented and discussed with the Finance Committee and Board of Education. The fiscal year
2019-20 tentative budget and supporting materials were presented to the Finance Committee on Tuesday,
July 23, 2019, and to the Board of Education on Monday, July 29, 2019.

In accordance with the Illinois School Code (105 ILCS 5/17-1), the tentative budget shall be made
available to public inspection for at least 30 days prior to adoption. Additionally, the Board of Education
shall hold a public hearing prior to adoption of the budget. To fulfill these requirements the following
activities have been completed:

e Fiscal Year 2019-20 Tentative Budget Made Available to Public Inspection
The tentative budget document was made available to the public through the District’s website,
and was also available in print for at the District Administration Building. The document was
made available on Tuesday, July 30, 2019.

e Publish Notice of Fiscal Year 2019-20 Tentative Budget Availability and the Public
Hearing
Notice of the public hearing, and the availability of the fiscal year 2019-20 tentative budget was
published in The Glenview Lantern and The Northbrook Tower newspapers on Thursday, August
1, 2019.

e Public Hearing on the Adoption of the Fiscal Year 2019-20 Budget
A public hearing on the adoption of the fiscal year 2019-20 budget has been scheduled as part of
the Monday, September 9, 2019 Board of Education meeting.

A final budget for the fiscal year 2019-20 will then be presented to the Finance Committee on Tuesday,
September 17, 2019, and to the Board of Education at the Monday, September 23, 2019 meeting for
consideration.
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Notice of Public Hearing

Published Thursday, August 1, 2019
The Glenview Lantern and The Northbrook Tower

Northfield Township High
School District 225
Notice of Public Hearing
Notice is hereby given by the
Board of Education of Northfield
Township High School District
Number 225, in the County of
Cook, State of Illinois, that the ten-
tative budget for said School Dis-
trict for the fiscal year hcbmmng
July 1, 2019, will be on file and
conveniently available for public
inspection on the District’s website
fwww. glenbrook225.0rg) , or at the
District Administration Building
located at 3801 W. Lake Avenue,
Glenview, Illinois from and after
8:00 AM, on the Ist day of August,
2019.
Notice is further hereby given that
a public hearing on said budget
will be held at 7:00 PM, on the 9th
day of September 2019, at the Dis-
trict Administration Building lo-
cated at 3801 W. Lake Avenue,
Public Meeting Room, Glenview,
Mlinois in this School District
Number 225.
Dated this 30th day of July, 2019.
Board of Education of Northfield
Township High School District
Number 225, in the County of
Cook, State of Illinois.
Rosanne Williamson
Secretary, Board of Education



